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From the Pastor

Dear Friends in Christ,

As He was ascending to the glory of the Father, Jesus said, “Behold, I am with you always, 
until the end of the age” (Mt 28:20). And He also taught us: “Amen, amen, I say to you: 
unless you eat the flesh of the Son of Man and drink His blood, you do not have life 
within you” (John 6:53). He fulfills both of these promises by remaining with His Church 
and giving Himself to us in the Most Blessed Sacrament of the Holy Eucharist.

“The mode of Christ’s presence under the Eucharistic species is unique. It raises the 
Eucharist above all the sacraments as the perfection of the spiritual life and the end to 
which all the sacraments tend. In the Most Blessed Sacrament of the Eucharist the body 
and blood, together with the soul and divinity, of Our Lord Jesus Christ and, therefore, 
the whole Christ is truly, really, and substantially contained….It is by the conversion of 
the bread and wine into Christ’s body and blood that Christ becomes present in this 
sacrament….The Eucharistic presence of Christ begins at the moment of the consecration 
and endures as long as the Eucharistic species subsist. Christ is present whole and entire 
in each of the species and whole and entire in each of their parts, in such a way that the 
breaking of bread does not divide Christ.” (cf. CCC 1374, 1375, 1377)

“The Council of Trent summarizes the Catholic faith by declaring: ‘Because Christ our 
Redeemer said that it was truly His body that He was offering under the species of bread, 
it has always been the conviction of the Church of God, that this holy Council now 
declares again, that by the consecration of the bread and wine there takes place a change 
of the whole substance of the bread into the substance of the body of Christ our Lord 
and of the whole substance of the wine into the substance of His blood. This change the 
holy Catholic Church fittingly and properly calls transubstantiation.’” (CCC  no. 1376)   

In the Most Blessed Sacrament we behold the same Christ now worshiped in glory by the 
angels and saints: Come, let us adore Him!

Father Newman



Our Food Pantry is essential because it supplies food for 
our on-site Dining Hall, which serves three hot meals 
per day for each clients of the Homeless Shelters and the 
CSRC Rehabilitation program as well as the homeless 
from the streets.  At any given time, we can house up to 
140 people in our shelters who depend on the availability 
of food in the pantry.  

Last year alone, The Salvation Army served over 121,350 
meals to residents of our shelters and provided bags of 
food to 8,970 individuals through our Social Services 
Department.  

It supplies families being served through our Social Ser-
vices Department and provides bags of food to approxi-
mately 50 families per day, 52 weeks per year.  

Over 100 tons of food have been served and 
given to hungry individuals and families.  

Don’t wait! We are in need of:
      Pasta   Canned meats  Rice
      Boxed dinners  Canned fruit  Sugar
      Instant milk  Canned vegetables Cereal
      Peanut Butter  Instant potatoes  Flour 
      Crackers

For additional information contact 
The Salvation Army at 235-4803.

WHAT HAPPENS WHEN 
THE FOOD RUNS OUT?

Many families are having trouble making ends meet and finding themselves somewhere 
they never thought they would need to go for help - The Salvation Army.

Collection

at St. Mary’s

21-22 June



Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 22 June 2014
  
  7.30 am      @  Joe Farina, Sr. 
  9.00 am      @  Carole Fallu
11.00 am          Pro populo
  1.00 pm          Spanish Mass

Sunday, 22 June 2014

K of C Breakfast: After all morning Masses 
(Macalka)
Nursery during 9.00 & 11.00 am Masses
9.00 am              Scripture Study
10.10 am            Morning Prayer 
                           (McGrady)

  Monday, 23 June 2014

  7.00 am      @  Victoria Turcotte

Monday, 23 June 2014

6.30 pm              Boy Scout Meeting
                           (McGrady)

  Tuesday, 24 June 2014

  7.00 am      @  Deceased Members / 
                         Norungolo Family 
12.00 noon  @  Rev. James Tylly

Tuesday, 24 June 2014

1.00 pm              Senior Men’s Club
6.30 pm              Baptism Class

 Wednesday, 25 June 2014 

  7.00 am      @  Theresa Colangelo 
12.00 noon  @  Paul Kraemer

Wednesday, 25 June 2014

5.00-6.00 pm      Holy Hour & 
                           Confessions (church)

  Thursday, 26 June 2014  

  7.00 am      @  Grady Cole 
12.00 noon  @  William Patrick Cahill, III 

Thursday, 26 June 2014   

3.00 pm             Cenacles/Rosary
4.00 pm             Prayer Meeting

  Friday, 27 June 2014
 
  7.00 am         Nelly Restrepo

Friday, 27 June 2014

6.15 am              Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am      Pillars of Christ
10.00 am            Scripture Study Class
3.10-4.45 pm      Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 28 June 2014

  5.00 pm      @  Deceased Members / 
                         Eassy Family

Saturday, 28 June 2014

8.00-9.00 am      Rosary at Grove Road
                           abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm      Confessions (church)

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 14/15 June
     Needed               31,500
     Received             32,808
     Surplus              1,308

     Poor Box                 256

                                

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed          1,575,000
     Received         1,575,220
     Surplus	              220
      

Electronic Giving: To sign up 
or to receive more information,    
please contact Pat Perkins in the 
church office at 864.679.4109 or 
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org.

St. Mary’s Accepts Credit Cards:
To make your gift for the  Regular 
Offertory Collection and Fund 
Drive for the Future using  
MasterCard, Visa or American 
Express, please call Pat Perkins at 
864.679.4109 for  the authorization 
form.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

mailto:pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-Church/104953442881257?ref=hl&ref_type=bookmark


Description:

The entire Catholic Bible (RSV-2CE) available for FREE – now packed with additional content from Lighthouse, Ignatius 
Press, and other Catholic Apostolates that unlock the beauty and richness of Scripture.

Features:

Annotated Gospel of John – FREE selections from the Ignatius Press Study Bible.
Over 10 hours of FREE Audio Commentary from Dr. Scott Hahn and St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology.
Dramatized Audio version of the Gospel of John – FREE selections from the Truth and Life Dramatized Audio New Testament.
Full Lighthouse talk by Dr. Scott Hahn – The Lamb’s Supper.

Add-Ons Available for Purchase:

Ignatius Study Bible – Available at a discount on the App!
Truth & Life Dramatized Audio New Testament – Endorsed by a Vatican Imprimatur!
Over 140 Inspiring Lighthouse Talks – Download right to your device at a 20% discount!

Free Catholic Bible Study App
Ignatius - Lighthouse Edition

www.LighthouseCatholicMedia.org

Lighthouse is proud to offer a free 9-month 
subscription of faith-filled presentations from the 
world’s best Catholic speakers for all veterans, 
military personnel, and their families!

A free lifetime subscription will be given to parents, 
spouses, and children of those who have given their 
lives for the cause of freedom.

Sign up at lighthousecatholicmedia.org/military

Free Military
Download of the Month Club In God We Trust: Religious Liberty - 

Your First Amendment Right

During these challenging times there is a critical need to 
focus on defending our religious liberty as stated in the 
First Amendment of the United States Constitution.

In these highly informative presentations, Bishop David Malloy and 
Monsignor Eric Barr show us that protection of religious freedom 
is fundamental for Catholics, as well as for people of all faiths. Also 
including a brief presentation by Timothy Cardinal Dolan on faithful 
citizenship. Available in English.

                       Attack on Religious Liberty:
             The Battle for the Faith in Mexico

Patrick Madrid explores the history of the 
persecution of the Catholic Church in 1920s 
Mexico. He recounts the sufferings and martyrdom
that thousands of Catholics endured to defend their religious freedom 
during the Cristero War. Available in English & Spanish.

Featured Talks

http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org
https://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/military
https://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/military
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store/title/in-god-we-trust-religious-liberty-your-first-amendment-right
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store/title/attack-on-religious-liberty-battle-for-the-faith-in-mexico
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store/title/spanish-ataque-a-la-libertad-religiosa
http://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/store
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/lighthouse-catholic-media/id563273711?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=org.lighthousecatholicmedia.lcmbible
http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B009ZDT9UA


Parish News

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the souls of Rachel D. Palmer 
(mother of Susan Sullivan) and Pauline Hucker who died 
recently. We extend our prayers and sympathy to their 
family and friends.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual 
light shine upon them. May they rest in peace. Amen. 
May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Knights of Columbus

The K. of C. Monthly Breakfast is scheduled 
for Sunday 22 June in Macalka Dining Room 
after all the morning Masses. All are welcome 
to share breakfast with the parish family.

Collection for 21/22 June

Support of the Parish

Summer Office Hours

Summer office hours for the church and school are:

	 Church	   Monday - Thursday 9 am - 4 pm
	                 Friday 9 am - 12 noon

	 School     Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm

** The church office will be closed Friday 4 July for 
Independence Day. **

Schedule Change for July

The Wednesday afternoon Holy Hour and Confessions 
will not take place on any Wednesday in July and no 
12.00 noon Masses will be celebrated during the month.

In addition, the church will be closed for repairs during 
the week of 14-18 July and no Masses are scheduled.

The 7.00 am Mass will be celebrated daily as usual other 
than during 14-18 July.

Parking Lot Closure

Due to the installation of a new playground, the parking lot 
between the gym and the church office will be closed starting 
Monday 23 June for approximately 4 weeks. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this might cause and greatly appreciate 
your patience during this exciting project.

Fortnight for Freedom is a call by the United States 
Catholic Conference of Bishops (USCCB) to fourteen 
days of prayer, education, and action for religious freedom 
in the United States and abroad. The theme of this year’s

Fortnight, 21 June – 4 July, 
is Freedom to Serve and will 
focus on how religious freedom 
enables the flourishing of the 

Church’s robust service to the poor and vulnerable in 
accord with human dignity and the Church’s teaching.

The Diocese of Charleston will open the Fortnight with 
a Mass celebrated by The Most Rev. Robert Guglielmone, 
Bishop of Charleston, at St. Mary’s gym (the Baum Center) 
in Greenville, SC on 21 June at 10.00 am. Eucharistic 
Procession to the Grotto will follow the Mass. Please 
come and join us in praying for our Country and our 
Church here in South Carolina. For more information 
please contact the Family Life Office at 803.547.5063 or 
familylife@catholic-doc.org. 

Sacred Heart Hall Closure

Between Monday 23 June and Friday 11 July, all of the 
heating and air conditioning in Sacred Heart Hall will be 
replaced with new equipment. Because of that work, the air 
conditioning will be turned off in the building on those days, 
and therefore we are closing the nursery and canceling coffee 
and doughnuts on two Sundays: 29 June and 6 July. The rest 
rooms in Sacred Heart Hall will remain open on those two 
weekends, but the air conditioning will be turned off. All 
meetings which would normally take place in Sacred Heart 
Hall between 23 June and 11 July will need to be moved 
to other facilities, and if you need assistance in doing that, 
please contact Joann Miller at joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org 
or 864.679.4110.

mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:familylife@catholic-doc.org
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/religious-liberty/fortnight-for-freedom/index.cfm


Marian Eucharistic Conference

September 27 – 28, 2014

September 27 September 28

Doors open: 7:30 a.m. Doors open: 7:45 a.m.
Mass: 8:30 a.m. Mass : 8:30 a.m.

Conference Talks, Conference Talks
Lunch, Lunch

Confessions, Closing Remarks
Meet & Greet: 5p.m. Meet & Greet: 3:20

p.m.

For more information, please call (864)354-7160
or go to www.meconferencesc.net

No registration at the door

Mary, Mother of the Eucharist

The Relic of St. Faustina from the Shrine of the
Divine Mercy Krakow, Poland will be displayed.

The Most Reverent
Robert E. Guglielmone

Bishop of Charleston

Celebrant / Homilist

Fr. Bill Casey, C.P.M
Fathers of Mercy

Fr. Wade Menezes, C.P.M.

Fathers of Mercy

Deacon
Harold Burke-Sivers
Catholic Evangelist

Dr. Richardo
Castanon Gomez

Scientist

St. Joseph’s Catholic School
100 St. Joseph’s Drive,
Greenville, SC 29607

General Admission: $40
Youth: $20

Saturday and Sunday lunches are
included. All are required to register

by September 10 by mail.

http://www.meconferencesc.net


Perpetual Adoration

Prince of Peace Parish in Taylors, 
SC wishes to extend a warm 
invitation to all area parishioners to 
become members of our perpetual 
adoration Guild of St. Thomas 
Aquinas. Please contact Tom 
O’Donnell (POP parishioner and 
Guild coordinator) at 864.610.0588 
if you would like to take one of 
these hours.

Hours in need of an adorer
Wednesday 3 am, 1 pm & 3 pm

Friday 12 am midnight

Vocations Office

The Vocations Office is pleased to 
launch its new vocations website. 
Some who have already visited 
the site have described it as “easy 
to navigate,” “engaging,” and 
“dynamic”! The website is full of 
vocation resources for all. Please 
visit: charlestonvocations.com.

Additionally, the Vocations Office 
continues its presence on social 
media. Please follow us on Facebook: 
“Charleston Vocations,” and on 
Twitter: “FatherKirby.”

St. Mary Magdalene
Adoration Chapel

A key card is required to enter the chapel. 
If you would like to sign up as an adorer 
or regular visitor, or just visit for the day, 
please come to the St. Mary Magdalene 
parish office Monday - Friday, between 
9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

   

 

Saturday, August 16, 2014,  8 am - 4 pm 
St. Michael the Archangel Catholic Church, Cary NC 

 
Keynote Speaker -Johnnette Benkovic  

Be inspired and uplifted about  
“Your Faith, Your Gifts and Your Purpose”    

Renowned National Speaker and  
Host of Women of Grace Show EWTN 

 

Guest Speaker –Amy Daniels 
      “A Quest for God and a Life of Adventure” 

Director, Office of Formation and Discipleship, 
Archdiocese of Atlanta 

 

Mass - Conference - Catered Lunch 
Vendors - Optional Confession 

 

Mass Celebrated by Rev. Msgr. David D. Brockman 
Vicar General, Diocese of Raleigh 

Music Provided by “One Heart”  
 

Cost:  May 1 - June 15, 2014    $35 per person- Early Bird Special 
 June 16 - August 8, 2014    $40 per person 
         NO tickets will be sold at the door 
Registration:  
    On line – Go to www.stmichaelcary.org,  

     Event Registration tab, right side of home page, credit card only 
    In Person – Parish Office, Trinity Center directly behind the church 
    Mail – 804 High House Rd, Cary NC 27513; include payment, name, email 
         address and phone number and “WOW Conference”  
         Pre-paid mail in ticket orders will be held at “will call.” 
         No refunds after August 8th. 
 

 Questions: Contact Mary DiSano -  mdisano@stmcary.org 
 

Welcoming women 18 years and beyond 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored by Women’s 
Network Ministry 

 

Job Opening

Immaculate Conception Parish 
in Hendersonville, NC is seeking a 
full-time Director of Faith Formation. 
If you would be interested in applying 
for this position, and would like 
more information, please contact 
the parish office at 828.693.6901, or 
Kathy Meersman, Search Committee 
Chair at 828.698.6586.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new 
members to our parish family: Mr. 
& Mrs. Patrick Sullivan

Pray the Rosary
for the Unborn

Rosary of the Unborn (rain or shine) at 
the abortion facility at 1142 Grove Road 
from 8 - 9 am every Saturday morning. 

Altar Flowers

Altar flowers for this weekend are 
in memory of the Izzard/Land 
loved ones.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are 
hospitalized and for all those who 
are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at 
home, especially Alan Howard, 
Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, 
Andrew Brett, Cassandra Gomes, 
Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy 
Byrum and Tim Sullivan.

http://www.stmichaelcary.org
mailto:mdisano@stmcary.org
https://www.facebook.com/charlestonvocations
https://twitter.com/FatherKirby
https://www.facebook.com/charlestonvocations
http://www.charlestonvocations.com


All young adults (18-39)

are welcomed & encouraged

to join our ministry

whose mission is

to help young adults

answer the universal call to holiness.

		  Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville		  Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com
	 Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com			   Call: 864.266.8843

Monday Bible Study:  Will return in September.

Upcoming Events:

22 June - Lunch 1.00 pm at Swamp Rabbit Cafe  (205 
Cedar Lane Rd, Greenville, SC 29611). Contact: Victoria 
770.366.3246

29 June - Hike in DuPont State Forest. Meet at St. Mary’s 
parking lot at 1.15 pm. More information on the LV 
Facebook page. Contact: Sarah 864.561.4460 or Tyler 
803.422.6118

Member Libby B is leading a summer book discussion on Emily Stimpson’s 
These Beautiful Bones. Join Libby and other LVG females at Spill the Beans 
(531 S. Main Street Greenville, SC 29601) on Tuesday evenings at 7.00 pm.

Interested in learning more about John Paul II’s The Theology of the Body? 
These Beautiful Bones sheds light on what The Theology of the Body has to 
say about life beyond the bedroom, about the everyday moments of life, 
helping you discover how to let grace enter into those moments and make 
of them something extraordinary.

Summer Book Discussion
These Beautiful Bones
Tuesday evenings, 7.00 pm

It would be best for participants to 
read ahead of time in order to stay 
on schedule and to fully discuss 
each chapter every week. A link to 
the book is here:

24 June             Chapter 2: The Revelation of Man

  1 July              Chapter 3: The Joy of Labor, Laundry, and Lice 

  8 July              Chapter 4: A Mission to Love 

15 July              Chapter 5: The Steps Within the Dance & 
                         Chapter 6: Fig Leaves and Beyond

22 July              Chapter 7: The Last and Other Suppers

29 July              Chapter 8: The Liturgical Life 

  5 August         Chapter 9: A Place of Disaffection
                          Conclusion: Back to the Bone Church

http://www.lvgreenville.com
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville
http://www.amazon.com/These-Beautiful-Bones-Everyday-Theology/dp/1937155153


Saint Mary’s School

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Main Office Number: 864.271.3870
Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms, Director of Admissions
nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org

864.679.4117

Pat Lanning, Safe Environment Coordinator
patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Private tours for the 2014-2015 
school year are available by 
appointment.

For more information, please 
contact Nelle Palms, Director of 
Admissions, at 864.679.4117 or 
nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday June 14th, the High School Ministry of St. Mary’s 
finished off a fantastic year of ministry with a Father/Daughter, 
Father/Son Kayak Trip.  We wanted to share our fun day with our 
parish family by displaying some photo’s for the Parish Bulletin. 

The High School Ministry of St. Mary’s will begin a new 
year of ministry, with our Kick Off on Saturday, August 
2nd -  Saturday Night Alive in Christ – Stay Tuned to your 
Parish Bulletin for More information! 

Save the Date! 

Aug 2nd  Saturday Night Alive in Christ 

Aug 10, 17, 24 Sunday Night Ministry 

Sept 5, 6, 7  Fall Retreat 

High School Youth Group

The High School Ministry of St. Mary’s is currently 
on Summer Break. Please mark your calendars for 
events that mark the start of a new year of ministry. 

2 August - Saturday Night Alive in Christ
	     Youth Group Kickoff

5-7 September - Fall Retreat at
                          Camp Kahdalea

For information about our High School Ministry, 
please contact Chris Stansberry at 864.630.1646  or 
Chris.Stansberry@stmarysgvl.org.

	          WCKI 1300 AM

For programming information,
visit catholicradioinsc.com

mailto:chris.stansberry@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.catholicradioinsc.com
http://www.masstimes.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-School/363265600431677


praying

the

liturgy of the hours

Morning Prayer
Each Sunday 10.15 am

McGrady Hall

Evensong
Sundays at 5 pm

13 July 2014
31 August 2014

21 September 2014
19 October 2014

@      @      @      @      @

Also pray the liturgy of the hours
Online at www.divineoffice.org

With iOS and Android at iBreviary

http://www.divineoffice.org
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/divine-office-audio-prayer/id301349397?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.surgeworks.divineoffice&feature=search_result


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Robert Lee
		  Assisting Priest							      Organist
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      robert.lee@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.901.4200

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Joann Miller
		  Director of Hispanic Ministries				    Director of Religious Education
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Liturgical Ministry					    Director of Christian Formation
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon George Tierney					     Pat Perkins
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.679.4109
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Lisa Watkins	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Director of Communications
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4105

		  Arlen Clarke							       Dorothy Whalen
		  Choirmaster							       Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4119							       864.679.4122

mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:bartleon@gmail.com
mailto:robert.lee@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jenifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:pastor@stmarysgvl.org



